
City of Austin Adopts New Carbon Monoxide Alarm Requirements 
 

Austin City Council recently adopted the 2015 International Property Maintenance Code to regulate the minimum 

maintenance requirements for existing residential and commercial buildings. One amendment involves the 

installation and maintenance of carbon monoxide alarms. Effective April 1, 2018, residential and commercial 

structures with gas or fuel-burning appliances are required to install and maintain carbon monoxide alarms. 

 

 


